
 

BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NEWSLETTER  -  APRIL 2019 
 

MILK MONEY - TOTAL FOR HALF TERM = £5.94 or £1.35/week.  
(Milk will commence Wed 24th April due to delivery). Just a reminder that milk money will only be accepted  

on the first morning of the school week or the first day back to school if your child has been absent. 

 

Please note:  If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups could you please 

notify the school office with 1 weeks notice. 

 
HALF TERM 

School will close on Friday 5th April 2019 at 3.15pm and will open on Tuesday 23rd April 2019 at 

8.55am. 
 

 

MAY DAY 
Please note that the school will be closed on Monday 6th May as it is a Public Bank holiday.   

 

CLASS P.E. 

After the Easter Holidays P.E. will be outdoor (weather permitting). Please send your child 

with a plain white t-shirt, dark shorts/jogging bottoms and a plain warm top, 

plimsoles/trainers.  Please send your child with their P.E. kit, in the red draw string PE bag, 

on a Monday Morning to leave here for the whole week and we will send it home with your 

child on Friday afternoon.  

 

 

Miss Buccieri’s Class   Wednesday afternoon and Thursday morning. 

Miss Sharp’s Class    Tuesday afternoon and Thursday afternoon. 

Miss Miller’s Class    Monday morning and Friday morning. 

Mrs Drayton’s Class   Monday morning and Friday afternoon. 

Mrs Priest’s Class    Monday afternoon and Thursday afternoon. 

Mrs Turnbull/Mrs Kostryca’s Class Wednesday afternoon and Thursday morning. 

 

 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Please make sure that all your child’s uniform is labelled clearly with their name in it, 

especially handwritten labels, because they can wash off over time.  

 

EDUCATIONAL TRIPS 

During the summer term we are taking all main school pupils on a trip to either the Lincoln 

Castle Experience, Yorkshire Wildlife Park or Woodside Wildlife near Lincoln.  We hope you 

will agree that school trips are an excellent opportunity for children to experience different 

environments and take part in workshops offered. 

 

 



The cost of a coach, entry fees and workshops are quite expensive.  We are asking all 

parents to contribute to the cost of the trip and we will keep the contribution as low as 

possible by using funds raised at the Easter Fair, Fun day and the children’s own enterprise 

projects.  However, if insufficient funds are received, we may not be able to take the 

children out of school this Summer. As parents, you have been extremely supportive in 

helping school give our children experiences and we hope you will continue to support us with 

our Summer trips. 

 

Please remember that children/toddlers should not use the activity trail 

before and after school. 

 
Please ensure that your children are closely supervised on the playground, and that they are 

not putting themselves or others in danger.  This includes not climbing on tables/benches, 

not ‘play fighting’ and not racing around bumping into others.  Thank you. 

 

No bikes/scooters or dogs are allowed on the playground. 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable 

Easter Break. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


